Consultation Response: Draft guidance on the functions of the
CMA after the end of the Transition Period

Association of Chief Trading Standards Officers (ACTSO)

ACSTO has sought views on the Consumer Protection sections of the draft guidance. We
feel that these elements are well laid out, simple to understand and clear.



